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We have made it to the end of another . an attandance

very busy half term where | have seen HERO! Today Year 5 had a 'visit' from Babcock
lots of incredible learning happening. | International STEM Ambassadors,
mentioned at the beginning of this Here > % = Class1- 95% making Cartesian Divers and oil lava
term that we have started a new L lamps! All the materials required have

curriculum and our children have really EF’EF}"dG}" Class 2 - 87.05% been provided by Babock - how cool is

engaged with this - a big thank you and Read that?
well done to them and also our staff eaady Class 3-96.98% .... . . e .
who have put on some amazing ﬂn time * Widening Horizons, (Milfield Inspired)

opportunities. | have seen some great
Art and Design in one class, another
class enjoying a pirate day, one class
taking their learning out of school to
the Box and another class talking about .
the impact of the Suffragettes. And The crowni ng of Our Lady
next term - we have more exciting
learning happening. Have a look on the
website to find out more.

i have done all they can to keep the
‘j Class 4 - 89.84% program going during a pandemic which
il has made outside visits impossible.

This afternoon the whole school went to Mass to celebrate Mary. It has been a long-standing
Catholic tradition to honour the Blessed Virgin Mary in May. It serves as a reminder of Mary's
importance in the life of the Church and in our own lives as well.

We go into this half term holiday with We held a “May Crowning,” presenting Mary with a crown made of flowers to signify her

huge optimism. The Weather. is looking importance as the mother of Christ. It was a lovely service and really special to get the whole
good after a few weeks of rain and school in the Bishop's garden to celebrate this occasion. Thank you to Canon Mark, Mr
restrictions are being lifted. | hope you Driscoll and Mrs Cook for their effort in making it such a lovely event.

all have something nice planned, even if

itis a day out at the park, enjoy it and
keep yourselves safe.
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For parents of children in Years 4 and 5, I have had some
Don't forget - we are not back to school very encouraging responses back about the trip next
until Tuesday 8th June and clubs will

March and it will be going ahead. I will finalise costs
continue until then.

over half term and share a letter with you all in the first
week back to give you enough time to start saving and
paying the bill.

i }. ‘1’!‘ .T; H

Have a lovely week, God Bless.

Mr Dyson
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